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Walking with 2020 Vision 
 

The Calendar says it’s 2020. Can you believe it? 

I wish that the coming of 2020 on the calendar had brought with 
it 20/20 clarity for the world and us.  Unfortunately we have no 
better vision for today or the future than when we turned the 
calendar to 2000. 

I am hopeful that the year 2020 can bring us some clarity in our 
denomination, our church, and our own lives of faith.  That’s 
why I want to start the year with a series of messages I call —
Learning to Walk with 2020 Vision. Yes, I know it’s a bit corny, 
but it does make a point.  We need to learn how to live with 
faith in a world that is out of focus and struggling to find a way 
forward. 

Walking with Faith is a concept that is used over and over in the 
Bible. When our vision is clear—finding the path and getting 
places is easy. That’s not our problem.  Our problem is that 
most often we can’t see the path or at best it is cloudy. So we 
will take time each Sunday to learn some practical and I might 
add easy things we can each do that will help us live and grow 
our faith. In other words, we will get some clear directions for 
walking (in faith) with 20/20 vision.        

Join us in worship during January.  We even have an incentive 
for you to join us called Passport to Giving.  In simple terms we 
have a donor willing to make a donation in your name simply 
because you came to church!  So don’t leave this money on the 
table — earn some money for missions by coming to church.  
Look for information about this opportunity in the Newsletter. 
        

                                See you Sunday,   Pastor Rodney        

It’s time we started talking together about 
the things that can divide us. If we don’t  

talk together, we will only be further divided. 

@ the table is designed to bring us     
together once a month for a meal and a 
meaningful conversation.  This isn’t a      

debate with winners and losers, but just a 
chance to begin to understand the many 
different views that make up our family.   

All ages are welcome @ the table. 

WE gather Sunday January 12th. 



 Upcoming Events 
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Saturday January 18 

Winter JAM Concert at the Fieldhouse 

All ages - Adult Drivers Needed 
Details will be announced in Sunday School 

 

Sunday February 9 

Lunch and Game Adventure 
after Sunday School 

Grades 4-12 
Details will be announced in Sunday School 

? 

? 

? 

? 

If you plan to attend, let Pat Engel know or call Church Office 
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Make An Impact 
In Our Church, Our Community,  

and Our World 
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Can you spare some time 
To help our Preschool? 

 

 
 

 

To Volunteer call the Church Office or 

Email: preschool@epworthindy.org 

 

January 15   8:00 am  

Families will be registering for our 2020-2021 school 

year. We need volunteers to greet families and help 

serve coffee and donuts as they wait to register. 

January 16  6:30-8pm 

February 19  6:30-8pm 

April 22  6:30-8pm 

Come get to know and work alongside preschool   

parents as we deep clean classrooms to keep staff 

and children healthy. 

February 26  Noon 

Show appreciation for our Teachers by serving and 

providing lunch for the staff during their Professional 

Development Day 

SPRING 2020 

The date will be determined later, but we will need 

help removing leaves and sprucing up the playground 

for the warmer weather. 

May 12   5:45-7:30pm  

End of School Year Celebration - there are many     

opportunities to be involved in making this fun event 

successful!  There will be food service, petting zoo, 

pony rides, tattoos, face painting, and music too!  

Complete 
A Serving Survey 

at Welcome Center

There is a place for You!

NEW MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY 
 

Families remember special days. We are in need of a 
few people to help lead a new church family ministry.  
We want to keep track of birthdays and anniversaries 
of our church family.  There are endless possibilities.  
Are you the one we need? Contact the Church Office. 

Epworth Maintenance Ministry

Got Time?  Got Skills?
We’ve got projects and tools

We just need you!
Sign up at Welcome Center

So many places to 
serve. Not sure 
where to start? 
 
We have a survey  
that can help you 
find your place. 
 
Pick one up at the 
Welcome Center 
and find your spot! 

Ongoing Service Opportunities 
 

St. Vincent House 
prepare and serve Saturday breakfast   
Feb 1, Apr 4, Jun 6, Aug 1, Oct 3, Dec 5 

Contact Pat Engel or call Church Office to help 

 
Gleaner’s Food Panty 

Sort and prepare food for distribution 
Mar 7, May 9, July 11, Sept 12, Nov 14            

Contact Pat Engel or call Church Office to help 

The Jubilee Project Trip 
Sneedville, Tennessee 

 

April 23-26, 2020 
 

We will work and help as needed to 
provide food for the hungry; clothing for the needy; 

access to clean water; home access for the disabled; 
and basic home repair ... plus have some fun!   

 

Contact the Church Office for more information 



6450 Allisonville Road 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46220 

 
                   Epworth United  
                   Methodist Church   

Join us for Worship 

Sunday Morning 

9:30AM 
Beginning in February, you will receive 

 our monthly newsletter by email.   

Doing it this way is a great financial savings 

to the church. If you would like help getting 

a physical copy, please contact our office. 

(317) 251-1481 

thomasp@epworthindy.org 

Keep These Dates In Mind: 

Sunday, January 5, 9:30 AM 

    Your Passport to Giving begins 

Sunday, January 12, 4:00PM  
@ the Table Luncheon and Discussion 

Wednesday, February 26, 7:00 PM 
Lent begins with Ash Wednesday Service 

http://www.facebook.com/FirstChurchHagerstownIndiana

